
 Submission 
No 73 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Mrs Kym Hayes-Parker 

Date received: 16/10/2013 

 
 
 



I would like to make my feelings known about the dire consequences surrounding the animals in grey 
hound racing.  I feel deeply disturbed that these animals are being used, abused and killed in a very 
inhumane manner.  Something needs to be done to put a stop to these dreadful atrocities.  Where cruelty 
and abuse have been uncovered, suitable penalties and/or jail time should certainly be considered.  
Greyhounds should not be sent to countries where there are no animal cruelty laws. Something needs to 
be done to stop the high rates of greyhounds euthanized each year. 


